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Comments: With all due respect, It is imperative that toxic mining does not occur on the sacred Native Peoples

land in the Black Hills, so that the water and land can remain clean for future generations to come. Historically,

mining companies have no regard for Natives Peoples source of clean water or access to unpolluted Land or

harm towards other living creatures.   

Please expedite this withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of interior. 

 

thanks, 

Mardy Valentine


